SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL
AND
CAREER CENTER


Monday, March 23, 2015

PLEDGE

A B C …Wait, that’s not the singing bee!  But maybe YOU can do better.  Tickets for this year’s singing bee go on sale tomorrow through Thursday at lunch and Friday before school.  Tickets are just one dollar!

[bookmark: _GoBack]The assembly is Friday.  Freshmen and juniors go during 4th hour and Sophomore and Seniors go during 6th hour.  Singers will be chosen at the event.

Senior Apparel:  will be on sale during all three lunches on March 24th, 25th and 26th.  The prices are as follows:  Hoodies - $20.00, Crewneck - $15.00 and T-shirt are $8.00.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Lockwood.

The Links Club:  meeting and movie night will be held on Wed the 25th of March from 3:30 to 6:30.  For more information please see Mrs. Henderson in room 608.

Seniors-the Sault Education Association scholarship application is now available.  Please visit the Sault Area High School website.  Go to the Counseling tab, then click on Ms. Kenn's page and find the "SEA scholarship application" link.  Please fill it out (using the computer only--NO handwritten submissions will be accepted).  Print a copy of the application and hand it in to the Guidance Office before the March 25thdeadline.  You must have a recommendation letter attached to the application--the letter cannot be from a teacher.  If you have any questions, please email Ms. Kenn or stop in the Guidance Office.
 
Attention Sault High:  Varsity Blues Credit Union is in the building on Wednesday and Friday during all three lunches.  You can make deposits, withdrawals and cash checks.  Come learn more about the Credit Union as soon as you can!!

Lunch:   Chicken Patty on a Whole Grain Bun, Specialty Salad with Roll, Meatball Sub
Sides:     Baked Beans, Sliced Peaches

 

 

 



